
Paddock holding area for VSCC 
competitors arriving for Friday 
test sessions, and on Saturday 
ahead of race day. 
 
Please note:  
 
If VSCC members testing on Friday 
are staying in the paddock 
throughout the weekend, they must 
be set up in this area. 
 
Those set up on the Friday for 
testing will be asked to move over 
to this holding area once the test 
day is finished to make way for 
MGCC members. 
 
Saturday afternoon / evening 
activities, including signing on, 
noise test and scrutineering will 
take place in this area. 
 
The rest of the paddock will be 
opened up to VSCC paddock 
vehicles once MG Car Club 
competitors have started to vacate 
the paddock on Saturday evening – 
this will be from approx. 6.30pm 
onwards. 
 

 

VSCC holding area 
 
This area open from 
Saturday 6.30pm 
 

Display area for Sunday: 
No paddock vehicles 


